
 
 

Dear School Administrator, 

 

Please continue reading for an important reminder related to the Family Empowerment 

Scholarship for the 2020-21 school year.  

 

The Family Empowerment Scholarship is once-in, always-in meaning a formal application is not 
needed for a Family Empowerment Scholarship student after the first year. 
 

• The Florida Department of Education, who administers the Family Empowerment 
Scholarship, sent a communication in January 2020 to current Family Empowerment 
Scholarship schools and families explaining the reenrollment process for the 2020-21 
school year. If you have questions, please reach out to the Florida Department of 
Education at 850-245-0502. 

• Adding a sibling to the Family Empowerment Scholarship: If a family with a current 
student on the Family Empowerment Scholarship (FES) would like to add a sibling to 
the FES scholarship, they should not complete a Step Up For Students online 
application. Instead, the family should complete the form emailed on Feb. 5, 2020 to 
all eligible families by Step Up For Students. 
 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Step Up For Students 


